
Notice of a Meeting 
Historic Preservation Board Tuesday, 
May 31 , 2022, at 5:30 PM City Hall – 

Council Chambers 
200 W. Vulcan Street 

Brenham, Texas 

The Historic Preservation Board meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022, has been cancelled, due to Lack of 
Quorum.  There are no  minutes for this meeting. 


